Lou Mansolillo

From: Pasha DeFreitas <pashacd775@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 6:30 PM

To: House Education Committee

Subject: House Bill No. 6034

To Whom It May Concern.

| am providing written testimony in favor of Bill 6034. We must prevent charter schools from applying. | have taught at
Mary Fogarty for 26 years. We have recently been moved to Laurel Hill Ave. So they can rebuild our school. A newer
school for Providence students. | look forward to returning to Oxford Street. Please stop Charter schools from applying.
The studensa lose out as it takes money away from public education. It places on negative impact on students.

Thank you for your time.

Pasha DeFreitas



